
Hello everyone, 

The countdown to Christmas has 

begun already! Mint Class have 

had a busy and fun filled first term 

and we have all enjoyed getting to 

know each other. 

Our topic has been ‘I like’ and we 

have been reading the story ‘My 5 

senses’, and making books about 

the things we like.  

We have had Dance and Music 

Therapy this half term which we 

have all really enjoyed. We have 

worked on taking turns and shar-

ing with our friends, and copying 

different actions.  

 

Look forward to seeing you soon! 

Amy, Pam, Fay, Colette, Sharon, 

Lorraine & Jemimah. 


